
 

 

 

TO: Residents in Project Area 18-06 

FROM: Dan Holzemer, Senior Engineering Technician 

DATE: July 21, 2018 

SUBJECT: Utility work for Monday, July 23rd  

City Project No.: 18-06 

 

On Monday, July 23rd, 2018 (weather permitting), the Contractor will be performing utility work.  We 

anticipate the work will be taking place from 7:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. 

In order to complete the construction project in the most efficient manner, it is important that the Contractor 

have as few obstructions as possible.  Please do not park your vehicles on Birch Lake Boulevard South 

during working hours.  Furthermore, you will not have access to your driveways on Monday from 7:00 a.m. 

– 5:00 p.m.   

If you have any questions or special requests, please contact our office at 651-429-8531. 

 

Thank you for your patience and understanding. 


